Smith, George

From: Madden, Melissa

Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2017 4:14 PM

To: SWD_Waste

Subject: FW: WACS ID 41193 - Emergency Non-Standard Hours Notification

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thanks, Melissa

Meligsa Madden

Environmental Consultant — Solid Waste

Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Southwest District
13051 N Telecom Parkway, Suite 101, Temple Terrace, FL 33637 NEW!
(813) 470-5795 Phone | (813) 470-5995 Fax
melissa.madden@dep.state.fl.us

From: Pelley, Cindy [mailto:PelleyCA@HillsboroughCounty.ORG]

Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2017 3:13 PM

To: Madden, Melissa ; Morgan, Steve

Cc: Byer, Kimberly ; Ruiz, Larry ; eely@wm.com; O'Neill, Joseph
Subject: WACS ID 41193 - Emergency Non-Standard Hours Notification

Good afternoon:

The Southeast County Landfill will remain open on Wednesday 8/16 and Thursday 8/17 from 8:00pm — 5:00 am. The
non-standard hours will accommodate diversions from the Northwest Transfer Station due to an unscheduled outage at
the Resource Recovery Facility.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

General Manager II
Solid Waste Management Division
Public Works Department

: (813) 455-2193

: (813) 671-7707

: pelleyca@HCFLGov.net
: HCFLGov.net

Hillsborough County
601 E. Kennedy Blvd., Tampa, FL 33602
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Please note: All correspondence to or from this office is subject to Florida's Public Records law.



